
Village Gateway – north end – Cllr Alwyn Pidgen 
 
The photograph below shows the gateway at the north end of the village. This 
is the view that drivers will get travelling southbound along Stourmouth Road 
towards the residential areas. The red surface contains a 30mph speed 
roundel adjacent to a newly relocated speed sign as part of the section 278 
agreement. Dragon’s teeth markings were placed on the road to attempt to 
slow people down prior to reaching the 30mph sign. However, its ability to 
encourage drivers to slow down before reaching the residential areas has still 
to be tested. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


